
Announcement of Cost Revision for 

Transport Services 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a revision in the 

pricing structure of our transport services, effective from [Effective Date]. 

This decision has been made after careful consideration of the rising operational costs and our 

commitment to maintaining the highest standards of service. The new rates will enable us to 

continue providing reliable and efficient transport solutions. 

New Pricing Structure: 

• Service A: [New Price] 

• Service B: [New Price] 

• Service C: [New Price] 

We assure you that we remain committed to delivering exceptional service and appreciate your 

understanding and support during this transition. For any questions or clarifications regarding 

this change, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


